From:  Cherry, Brian K

Sent: 10/31/2012 2:13:27 PM

To: Mark Ferron (fer@cpuc.ca.gov) (fer@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:

Bcec:

Subject: FW: S1 CPUC Deck

Mark — FYI. This is the slide deck Tony will be using tomorrow.

From: Zigelman, Jacob

Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2012 1:57 PM
To: Bottorff, Thomas E; Cherry, Brian K
Subject: 31 CPUC Deck

Tom & Brian,

Attached please find the pre-read deck to send Commissioners Ferron and Sandoval for the meetings

tomorrow and Friday afternoon.
Thanks,

Jake

Jake Zigelman
Office of the Chairman | PG&E
(W): 415.973.4242 (C): 415.730.7027

tacob.ziselman(@pee-corp.com

SB GT&S 0859834
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